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May 23, 2017 
 
Chair Roblan 
Members of the Senate Education Committee 
State Capitol | HR C 
 
Chair Roblan, 
 
HB 3029 is a very important bill. As I sat in House Ed and heard the testimony on this bill, I felt 

compelled to sign on as a sponsor. This bill is important for kids and also important to the parents to 

make sure that the overall wellbeing of their child is taken care of. Kids with special needs deserve to 

have this exception so that they are able to better fit in with their peers. I know as a parent, all I want 

for my kids is for them to succeed and have a fair shot at life. This bill allows for kids who need more 

time, to take one more year so that they are set up for the best possible scenario to succeed. I thank the 

great Representative from Lane & Douglas county for bringing this forward and I hope that you will join 

me in supporting this bill.  

 

 
Janeen Sollman 
State Representative 
House District 30 
 


